
From the beginning, I was a perfectly disciplined child. I aced studies            
and attempted to be the best at scholastics and my pastime was to sit              
near my dad for hours observing him doing his work as he was a              
stay-at-home Chartered Accountant, back then.  
 
This influenced me to incline my interests towards his profession which           
resulted in the development of the curiosity about accounting, law,          
economics, business and to question as to how it works: a business;            
nation; market, prompting the why and what addresses inevitably. These          
questions were always a fascination as I would always wish to dig deeper             
and get to know more about these areas and understand these factors,            
hence, landing up opting for Economics, Business Studies and Accounting          
since my grade 9, and there started my journey towards converting my            
potential energy, my passion, to the kinetic energy, a career I always            
dreamt about.  
 
The United Kingdom is the perfect place for me to transform my potential to              
pursue a career which I care about. Education at the UK will offer a              
plethora of opportunities to the International Students and I will get the            
chance to curate myself well-rounded and develop the quintessential         
ingredients to my passion: analytical skills; problem-solving abilities;        
organisational skills; and most importantly the ability to adapt with the           
ever-growing world and globalisation. The British Education is exemplified         
as the model to the advanced education system owing to its enduring            
academic legacy which is a magnet to the students in India, be in Mahatma              
Gandhi or  
 


